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WEEKDAY Workdays 

Until the ground dries up more, we have canceled the April mind week workdays. The normal 

monthly general club workday on Sunday April 24 is still a go. 

May Monthly General Meeting 

We are planning to have a monthly general meeting on Monday May 30 at 19:00. Please sign 

up to attend the meeting by CLICKING HERE. If we do not get a quorum for the meeting, it will 

be cancelled. 

Range Use 

When using the range please remember to put only garbage in the garbage cans, and put all 

brass cases, shotgun halls and spend cases including 22 in the range pail. Cardboard targets 

need to be placed inside the sheds. Used target backers should be brought froward and placed 

beside the shed for pickup. 

Range User Guide Update 

The Range User Guide has been updated on the use of drones at the club. 

Drones are not permitted to be flown on club property unless approved by the board at a club 

sanctioned event only and proof of a valid and current drone license is required. 

Mapleseed September 

Please use this link to sign up for the September Mapleseed: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/lower-trent-
valley-project-mapleseed-frankford-ontario-sept-3rd-2022-tickets-317386209697 

 

Coming to the Club 

Always check out website calendar as part of your planning to come to the club. There are 

weekly and special events running all the time. There could be limited ranges access. 

Check the Range User Guide for the time of sunset as it is moving later each day. The Range 

User Guide is in the “Members Only” section of our web site and the password is 1352. 

Everyone on our ranges is required to have ear and eye protection shooting or not shooting. 

There were three young children that did not have eye protection on while on live ranges. I had 

to remind parents/members today. 

 

Sunny days and nice weather are just around the corner. Bringing guests to the club is a great 

way to introduce new shooters to our sports. But there are things you must remember. We have 
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limited guest badges (40) for a reason. When all the guest badges have been signed out, you 

and your guests must wait for someone to return enough guest badges for your guests. Guests 

are not permitted on the ranges without a badge. Guests must be always with you. Guest must 

tap in and out at each ranges used just like members and their families. The limit of guests is 

set per membership. Single or family are only permitted 4 guests as any one time. Remember 

that everyone you bring, including children of any age are guests if they are not on your 

membership. 

Parking is limited until further notice. As the weather gets nicer the grounds will dry out and 

allow us to open more parking areas. But until then, these areas will remain closed to vehicle 

traffic so that the grass does not get damaged. 

 

Archery Section Co-ordinator 

We are looking for a section co-ordinator for the archery ranges. This just involves being a point 

of contact for the archery ranges. As co-ordinator you would have to check out all 3 archery 

ranges and let the club know if there are any repairs or anything that needed to be looked after. 

If you are interested, please send an email to president@ltvfg.ca 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the club and thanks for your continued support. 

The Executive Board. 
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